

4th March 2020

Dear Parent/Carer,

The advice from Public Health England/Public Health Wales is copied below, this is updated on a daily basis at 3pm so please use the various links to keep updated.

https://phw.nhs.wales/news/public-health-wales-statement-on-novel-coronavirusoutbreak-in-china/

If there are any developments in relation to any self-isolation incidents within the school/borough you will be notified.

If you or your family have recently travelled abroad we ask that you check the Public Health Wales travel advice.

Can I stress there are NO cases within the school and any false allegations will be taken seriously.

Yours faithfully

**Mr R Francis** 

**Head Teacher** 

Mrs N Bowden

**Assistant Head/Child Protection Officer** 

